
 
 

 

COMMUNITY APPRECIATION DINNER 
In Honor of Police Chief Gordon Gillens’  

Service to our Community 
 

Saturday June 5
th
 5:00pm 

 

PLAINFIELD FIRE STATION 
1260 Route 12A 

 

 

*If you think of yourself as a Plainfield Plain resident, consider bringing a side dish. 

*If you think of yourself as living in Meriden Village proper, consider bringing a dessert. 

*If neither applies to you or your not sure, an appetizer is the way to go!! 

*No gifts, no formal attire just plan to attend this fun community gathering as our towns     

way of saying thank you to Chief Gillens for a job tremendously well done. 

 

To assist with planning please RSVP to the Town Office via phone 469-3201 or e-mail 

plainfield.ofc@plainfieldnh.org 

 

 


